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Sea bed clean–up near Valletta water polo pitch 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that the Atlam 
Dive Club will be organising a sea bed clean-up near the Valletta water polo pitch in the 
area shown hatched on attached chart. 
 
This event will be held on Thursday 7th June 2018 between 0900 hours and 1500 hours. 
 
Mariners are advised to keep a sharp lookout and navigate with extreme caution and at 
slow speed when in the vicinity, on the stipulated date and time. They are to obey any 
instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12. 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 177, 2538 
 
 
 




